Attachment E – Reminder Email

Dear (insert name),

One week ago, you received an email from CDC/NCBDDD/DHDD/CDS requesting that you participate in an assessment of CDC’s database of Medicaid program policies related to coverage of pediatric ADHD medication prescriptions. 

This is a reminder to please complete the assessment. Your participation in this assessment is very important to ensuring that we have accurately characterized your state Medicaid program’s prior authorization and PDL policies.

The information you provide during the assessment will be used to:
· Confirm, update, and supplement the current content on LawAtlas (www.lawatlas.org) 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]In conjunction with Medicaid claims data (MAX data), evaluate the impact of these policies on ADHD medication and behavior therapy treatment rates in young children. 
· Create a publicly available, interactive database that characterizes the ADHD medication prior authorization policies and behavioral health services delivery models for all U.S. states and D.C. 

To take the assessment, please download, complete, and submit the attached Adobe PDF form by [DATE].
  
Thank you again for your support and cooperation!

Sincerely,

Susanna Visser, MS, DrPH
Lead Epidemiologist, Child Development Studies Team
National Center on Birth Defects and Developmental Disabilities
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
4770 Buford Hwy, MS E88 Atlanta, GA 30341
404-498-3008
SFV1@cdc.gov 

